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Hello,

I am writing to you regarding the purposes Fowler Creek development. I am a resident of Goat Peak Ranch and this
development would impact us greatly. Not only is traffic already an issue in the area on the weekends and water
becoming an issue but we moved here for the peaceful environment. This development does not appear to be well
thought out or have any regard for people living in the neighboring area. It’s concerning to say the least that this has
even gotten this far considering.

Jessica Marchione

Sent from my iPhone
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